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Queens was elected
secretary and Jack
B. Binion of the
Horseshoe was
elected treasurer.

Managing director
of the NRA is Robbins
Cahill and William N.
Campbell is director
of labor relations for
the association.

Scott emphasized that
cooperation between
downtown and Strip
hotel owners in solving
mutual problems will
be the key to the suc- -

"By establishing a
closer liason we
will be able to
strengthen our opera-
tions," said Scott. 9

Scott is also presi-
dent of the Nevada
Development Autho-

rity, serves as a
director of the
Chamber of Com-
merce, Nevada Power
Co. and First Western V
Savings and Loan and
is chairman of the
Board of First Wes-
tern Financial Corp.

Hard work and
dedication to co-

operation between
downtown and Strip
casino owners is the
theme of the Nevada
Resort Association's
new president, Frank
E. Scott.

Scott, chairman of
the board and presi-
dent of the Union
Plaza Hotel Casino,
was elected to the post
this week succeeding
Harry Wald, execu-
tive vice president
of Caesars Palace.

"I realize it's
going to be tough
following in the foot-

steps of Harry Wald,"
said Scott, "but Ihope
we can continue the
fine leadership he
displayed."

Also "elected were
vice presidents
William S. Weinberger
(Caesars Palace), Don
E. Ashworth (Golden
Gate) and Jack K. Pie
per (Frontier Hotel).
David Hood of the Four
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REC0RDIN6 COMPTON BROTHERS IN LANDMARK'S COUNTRY SHOW

Dot recording
artists The Comp-to- n

Brothers (Harry
& Bill) are currently
appearing in the
Landmark's "Country
Music U.S.A." now

in its fourth edition.
Over the past

few years, TheComp-ton- s
have hit the

' charts with "Haunted
House," "Charlie
Brown," "Yellow
River" and "Calif-
ornia Blues."

As well as record-
ing much of their
own material, they
have written for such
artists as Conway
Twitty and Lucille
Starr, as well as re- - HARRY & BILL
cording me inenre sung
for a national tele-
vision special.

Whether it be a
solid country ballad,
red-h- ot country
rock, or a smooth
pop number, the

Comptons do it all, and

flavor it with an end-

less stream of

original comedy
routines, ad libs, and
one-line- rs.

Headlining in the
country music revue
are Barbara Fair-chi- ld

and Henson
Cargill with special
guest star Skip Devol.

Opening Monday for
the fifth edition of

"Country Music,
U.S.A." will be Tex
Williams and Johnny
Duncan.
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JACKSON FIVE BACK AT MGM JULY 9

Motown recording
greats The Jackson
Five are scheduled
to return to the Cele-

brity Room of the
MGM Grand Hotel
July 9.

One of the best
looking quintets to
come along the music
trail in many years,
the "J -- 5" will be
making their fourth
appearance at the

towering Grand.
Proven winners in M

the recording indus-
try, the Jacksons have
demonstrated equal
popularity with night
club audiences. Their M
past MGM outings M
drew consistently
capacity crowds.
Shecky Greene and
Barbara Eden open
a two-we- ek run on

July 23. m
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